
Andrew Beattie

From: Amela Kovacevic <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Tuesday, 23 August 2016 4:45 PM
To: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox
Subject: SIMTA MODIFICATION - SSD 5066 [Early Works]

I object because this project will have a negative impact to residents and the environment.

The increase in trucks, trains and other traffic will result in increases in emissions in South Western Sydney.

These proposals may increase the air pollution in a localised area that already has poor air quality.

Exposure to poor quality are leads to respiratory problems, cardiovascular problems, problems with lung

development in children, low birth weight of babies, and a variety of cancers.

Pollution must be taken seriously, as it has a negative effect on natural elements that are an absolute need for life to

exist on earth, such as water and air.

Yours sincerely,

Amela Kovacevic

Penshurst, New South Wales, 2222, Australia
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